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In the market to have 

your permanent records 

digitized?  
Contact the Maryland State Archives at 

410-260-6467 or 

msa.helpdesk@maryland.gov to find out 

more about the scanning and online 

access services that we offer.  

 
Questions? Suggestions?  

Contact Kathryn Baringer 

 at 410-260-6467 or 

msa.helpdesk@maryland.gov 

Save the Date! 
 

October is American Archives Month, and the Maryland State Archives will be celebrating by hosting a free Family 

History Festival on Saturday, October 4, 2014 from 10:00am to 4:00pm in Annapolis. This open house-style event 

will feature demonstrations on caring for your family papers and pictures, behind-the-scene tours, a chance to ask 

questions of genealogy experts, and children's activities.  

 

 

Miss an Issue? Back issues available at http://msa.maryland.gov/msa/intromsa/html/record_mgmt/newsletter.html. 

Who Can You Call? 
 

The Maryland State Archives is made up of several departments 

that offer a variety of services to government agencies as well as 

to the public. If you aren't certain who at the Archives to contact 

with your questions or requests, you can always reach our Help 

Desk at 410-260-6487 or msa.helpdesk@maryland.gov. The Help 

Desk will answer your questions and fulfill your requests or make 

certain that your inquiry is forwarded to the proper department for 

completion. Our Help Desk is also available to the public, so feel 

free to share this contact information with any of your patrons 

who wish to contact the State Archives.  

Also, don't forget that our homepage at http://msa.maryland.gov/ 

has a lot of general information to help answer the most common 

questions about Archives services.  
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